
HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!

The Age Friendly sub-group held 
a Christmas party on December 
14th in the Fr McGrath Centre.  
A big thank you to all who 
organised the event.  It was a lovely 
afternoon starting with a Mass by 
Fr Jim Murphy and a great spread after 
with lots of festive treats.  
The event was thoroughly enjoyed by all!    
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A visit by VHA Consultants to the Butts 
was organised between the 7th of January and
9th of January.  The consultants are developing
plans based on the feedback received at the
consultation event and on the feedback forms.  The
next community consultation event will be held in
mid-February.  More details to follow! 



Household Surveys                        Community News             

Global Home Warranties
are continuing to carry out
surveys of the structural
house conditions in the
Butts area.  Thank you to
all those who have
facilitated the surveyors to
date.  The reports will give
greater details of issues
arising in houses in the
area.  This will form part of
the future planning
process for the Butts Area
Regeneration Project.         

Toddler Storytime &
Play at Mayfair
Library

There is a Toddler
Storytime & Play
session every
Wednesday from
11am at the Mayfair
Library.  No need to
book - just go along! 

Pearse St Office

The office at no 19 Pearse
St is staffed at the
following times:

Tuesday - 10.30-2.30
Wednesday - 10.30-2.30 
Friday - 10.30-2.30
If you have any queries
please do not hesitate to
contact me at

marie.smith@kilkennycoco.ie


